
June, 28,2010 

Dear Mr. Cox 

This letter is to inform you and Waskom ISD that I am resigning from the science teaching position of 

Waskom middle school. I greatly appreciate the experience I have gained while employed in this 

position and have learned a great deal. I wish you and your school success in this upcoming school year. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Nietfeld 


